
 

 

 

 

 

Keyingham Primary School is excited to share that we have recently obtained our very 

own school allotment! This wonderful new space is being developed in collaboration with 

our School Council, who have already begun planting a variety of fruits and vegetables. 

The produce grown will be used within school, helping to promote healthy eating and 

sustainability. Pupils are enjoying spending time on the allotment—watering the plants, 

caring for them, and observing how they grow day by day. 

It’s been a fantastic opportunity for hands-on learning, teamwork, and connecting with 

nature. We look forward to harvesting the fruits (and vegetables!) of their labour in the 

months to come. 
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